

INSPIRE

NURTURE

BELIEVE

ACHIEVE

Working together to be the best that we can be.

Happiness

Perserverance

Resilience

Kindness

Friendship

Respect

24.09.21

Re: KS2 Homework Club

Dear Parents and Carers,

Following a fantastic start to the new academic year, we are eager as a school to continue supporting pupils 'to be the best that they can be'. Over the past 18 months the school/home/work/life balance has not been easy and we would like to support families in any way that we can. We also understand that some of you, as parents and carers, have concerns that your children have gaps in their learning as a result of multiple school closures. We would like you to know that we are here to help.

A key part in supporting pupils plug gaps in their learning is through homework. As life returns to normal, and your out of school life becomes increasingly busy, it may become harder to find time to complete homework. Furthermore, following multiple lockdowns, a huge portion of homework is now online and in households where devices are limited this may also impact on your child's ability to complete their homework.

We would like to be able to support you with this and one way would be to offer a KS2 Homework Club to your child once a week. This would run free of charge on a Thursday lunchtime 12.00-12.30pm and children would have access to iPads and laptops where they could complete some of their homework tasks with the support of a teacher.

If you are interested in your child participating in KS2 Homework Club I would appreciate you completing and returning the attached form by 1/10/2021 so that the club can commence the following Thursday (7/10/2021). KS2 Homework Club will run every Thursday lunch time (excluding half-term) until 9/12/2021.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs M Thompson

Dear Mrs M Thompson, I would like my child commencing 7/10/2021 until 9/12/2021.	to participate in KS2 Homework Club
Signed:	Date:

Headteacher: Mrs Z. Ellis

School Administrator: Mrs T. Lee

Address: Main Street, Goldsborough, North Yorkshire, HG5 8NJ

Tel: 01423 862617

E-mail: admingps@gsfederation.com

Twitter: @GS_Federation





